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Number of enrolled students:  
 
Number of students who completed the course: 
 
Course evaluation answer count:  
 
 
1. Description of changes since the last course and decisions already made since last 
course date (if any was made): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. The strengths of the course's according to the students (summary based on quantitative 
results, text responses from the survey and any other evaluation during the course): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
3. The weaknesses of the course according to the students (summary based on 
quantitative results, text responses from the survey and any other evaluation during the 
course): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. The teachers' analysis of the course's implementation and results: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5. Conclusions and suggestions for possible changes in order to develop the course and any 
decisions already made to develop the course before future course dates: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
6. Other comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Text1: N/A
	Text2: Scientific Method
	Text3: Alasdair Skelton
	Text4: 175, diveded in fours occasions
	Text5: 162, divided in four occasions
	Text6: 53
	Text7: The course returned to campus after the pandemic restrictions were lifted. A voluntary field trip was added, as was a module on objectivity.
	Text8: Teaching quality was the most frequently highlighted strength of the course.
	Text9: Scheduling problems were the most frequently highlighted weakness of the course. Some suggestions of additional content (e.g. ) which could be covered were raised but preferably in the form of a voluntary summer course. In this respect, more non-western content and more on, for example, women in science was requested.
	Text10: Overall we are satisfied with the course. It scores highly in evaluations. As always, we see room for improvement. We consider the request for more non-western content and more emphasis on the roles of women in science as really important. By focusing on the correspondence between Queen Victoria and René Descartes, we hope to have partially addressed the latter. The former needs more work. The idea of a summer course for students who are especially interested in scientific method is a good one, which we will consider further. As instructors, we really appreciate the high quality of our students. We are aware that the course is "forced on them" and we really appreciate how so many students make a really positive effort to actively engage in the discussions in class.
	Text11: The key area for development we want to work on is inclusion of non-western content. We are also developing a 7.5 credit course on the same topic. This will be part of the Geoscience program, but it will be open to students from other disciplines as a "free standing" course.
	Text12: 


